
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Position: Approval 

 

SUMMARY OF POSITION  

This bill will extend the effective date of the initial creation of this district following a recent 

review of its performance.  The bill is now set to expire on August 29, 2024, so prompt action is 

needed. 

 

CONCLUSION 

The Department of Planning respectfully requests a favorable report for this bill. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at eric.tiso@baltimorecity.gov or at 410-396-8358. 

TO The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council 

FROM Chris Ryer, Director, Department of Planning 

DATE June 28, 2024 

SUBJECT 

City Council Bill #24-0518/ South Baltimore Gateway Community 

Impact District and Management Authority - Renewal Through June 30, 

2028 
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